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Lindenwood University returned the certification for receipt of these funds from the US Department of Education under the CARES Act on April 
11, 2020 and the institution has used the applicable amount of funds designated under the ARP (a)(1) program to provide Emergency 

Financial Aid Grants to Students. Lindenwood was approved and has made no less than 50% of total awarded funds available for emergency 
financial grants to students and will continue to update information about eligibility and remaining funds as directed by the Department of 

Education. 
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